
WORKSHOP MINUTES 
SEMINOLE CITY COUNCIL 

December 6, 2022 

The Workshop of the Seminole City Council was held on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, in the 
City Hall, City Council Chambers, 9199 - 113th Street North, Seminole, Florida. 

Mayor Waters called the meeting to order at 7:57 p.m. 

PRESENT: 

Mayor Leslie Waters, Vice Mayor Roger Edelman, Councilor Thom Barnhom, Co51cilor 
Chris Burke, Councilor Jim Olliver, Councilor Trish Springer. City Manager Ann Toney­
Deal, Assistant City Attorney Nancy Meyer and City Clerk Ann Marie Mancuso. Not Present: 
Councilor Tom Christy, City Attorney Jay Daigneault. 

1. DISCUSS STRATEGIC PLANNING PROCESS 

City Manager Toney-Deal stated that the Executive Summary of the Strategic Plan 
was included in Council's packet. She asked Councilors for their approval/edits of the 
summary and ofthe vision mural. 

Councilor Springer made note of the mural where a couple is at the park having a pi,mic, 
however, there is a glass ofwine in their hand. Since drinking alcohol is not permittrd 
in City Parks, she is suggesting removing this and add some other type of drink in there. 
There were suggestions of the following to replace the glass of wine: orange juice, a 
hamburger or a can of cola. 

Councilor Burke stated that there was a disparity between the executive summary a.i,d the 
mural. One states "The City No One Wants to Leave" and the mural states "The City! You 
Never Want to Leave." It was the consensus of the Council to use the phrase "The City 
You Never Want to Leave." 

The cyclist is using the wrong arm signal for their turn. 

There is a police officer in the mural and it was the consensus ofthe Council to have a star 
noted on the uniform. 

Also, there are two people in the back and they have no mouths, it was suggested to give 
them mouths. 
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There is a shopping cart on the right that needs to be removed. It was suggested to put a 
park bench or bus stop with words noted "Business Friendly." 

City Manager Toney-Deal stated that it is important to not overlap the pillars/goals. A staff 
person needs to be identified for each goal. Staff and stakeholders need to develop an 
action plan to report back to Council. 

City Manager Toney-Deal stated that this process will begin in January of 2023. 

Mayor Waters adjourned the meeting at 8:20 p.m. 

Date Approved: ) - {() - 262-.3 

~~~ 
Minutes prepared by City Clerk 
Ann Marie Mancuso, CMC 
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